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Dat8j L 6 1912  

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

In reply rater to!  

CP:D 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in response to your letter of June 26, 1972, 
inquiring about your letter of June 9, 1972. 

Our response to your June 9 letter was mailed to you 
on June 30. If you have not received it, please let us 
know. 

Sincerely, 

hn F. Hanlon 
ssistant Commissioner 
Compliance) 


